Ski for Light, Inc. 

Executive Committee Meeting
Monday, August 28, 2023
Teleconference

Minutes

Welcome. President, Julie Coppens, called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time.

Roll Call. Judy Dixon, Secretary, called the roll.

Present:
Julie Coppens, President
Krista Erickson, Vice-President
Judy Dixon, Secretary
Tim McCorcle, Treasurer
Bob Hartt, Director-at-Large
Mike Evelo, Director-at-Large

Treasurer’s Report. Tim reported the following:

As of 8/28/2023, SFL account balances were:

Wells Fargo Checking $83,248.50
Wells Fargo Savings $110,404.81
PayPal Bank $10,361.37
Total Cash $204,014.68

SFL Endowment managed by BTC $470,036.82
Unrestricted Assets managed by BTC $117,209.18
Total BTC $587,246.00

Tim has made the deposit to next year’s hotel. He expects to have the 2023 financials wrapped up by the end of this week and, after review, it will be ready to go to the accountants. 

Budget and Finance. Bob reported that he and his committee have done several draft budgets and they are nearly finished. He expects it to be ready for approval by the Executive Committee at the September in-person meeting.

Approval of Minutes. It was moved by Bob and seconded by Mike that the minutes of the June 19, 2023 meeting be approved. The motion passed.

SFL Bulletin. Our long-time Bulletin formatter and printer is retiring. Julie wants to take this opportunity to look at our Bulletin and the production process and see if any changes are warranted. She suggested putting a question in our Fall Bulletin targeted to those who receive the print edition of the Bulletin to learn more about how they use it.

Elections. It was agreed that the Nominating Committee will not be announced at our October 10 Board meeting but will be announced on or before November 7. Julie will post an announcement asking for those interested in serving on the Nominating Committee to let her know. The Executive Committee will discuss this more at its September meeting.

Rhinelander Event. Concerns have been expressed about a few applicants who may need more assistance at the event than we can provide. It was agreed that individuals will be managed on a case-by-case basis, coordinators will work with other members of the planning committee and have additional conversations with potential roommates, etc. 

Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 9:25 P.M.
